
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Peadar Tóibín, TD 
 
05 August 2025   

 

PQ 41115/25 (Health) – To ask the Minister for Health the total number of HSE staff currently absent from work. 
- Peadar Tóibín 

 
Dear Deputy,   
 
I refer to your recent parliamentary question in relation to HSE staff absence, which was forwarded to the Health Services 

Executive (HSE) by the Department of Health for reply.  

Data on all staff absence is collected nationally and is reported monthly as the HSE National Absence Report. This link 

provides detail on the HSE National Absence Report. This report is published monthly and provides data on certified, self-

certified and overall absence by staff category.  

National Absence is calculated as a percentage rate based on lost time (hours) over the available time (hours). It is not 

reported as headcount, but rather as a percentage rate of absence.  

The below tables provide the latest monthly data available on all staff absence, by staff category and trending data by 

month for 2025:  

Table 1: Health Service Absence Rate by Staff Category, June 2025 

 

Table 2: Health Service Absence Rate by month for 2025 
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https://www.hse.ie/eng/staff/resources/our-workforce/workforce-reporting/absence.html


I trust this is of some assistance. 

Yours sincerely, 

_______________ 

Mairéad Ryan 

National HR 


